
Hello all! 
 
At our 11/9 LIT session, the girls learned how American Sign Language(ASL) impacts 
hearing-impaired individuals. We had our own ASL conversations with phrases like "How are 
you?" and "What's favorite animal?" The girls even got to draw out their names with ASL 
letters. The name projects were beautiful! 
 
The next session is on Dec. 9, 2018. Stay warm! 
 
Kaylen on behalf of LIT 
 


